
2013 George A. Jeffrey NanoExplorer Symposium 
Who:  30 talented high school students will be presenting  the results 
 of summer research performed alongside UTD faculty, staff, and 
 students. The event is free and open to the public. 
 
When: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
Where: Science Learning Center (SLC) 1.102 
 

For more information contact 
Steve Collins at 972-883-6534. 
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